
AA CONTACT INFORMATION 

   Bill  973-876-1365 

   Fran  973-784-3521 

AXIS YOUTH GROUP  

   Rose Abbey   973-584-1101 

ALTAR SERVERS      

   Fr. Daniel Murphy   973-584-1101 

BIBLE STUDY 

  Suzanne Johnson    973-361-1028 

BODY, MIND AND SOUL 

   Shirley Kraft  973-252-7393 

BUILDING & SITES 

   Tom & Donna Weber  973-366-2809 

CHURCH ENVIRONMENT  

   Celeste DiGisco  973-970-9653 

CORNERSTONE ïMenôs/Womenôs                                     

   Aaron Milliner                                                              973-944-8968 

   Pat Manno      973-953-0645 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  

   Tom & Peggy Ann Meola  862-432-9436 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS    

   Andy & Doreen Guzo  973-451-0814 

EVANGELIZATION  

   Janeen Sharp  973-219-1346 

FAITH FORMATION ADVISORY CHAIR  

   Bill Kersten   973-539-3060 

FAITH SHARING 

   Ro Peach  973-584-1041 

FINANCE COUNCIL  

   Tom Dowis  973-927-8554 

FOOD PANTRY 

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

FUND RAISING 

    Major: Bob Sciarello  973-584-3983 

    Other: Winifred Swiss  973-584-9499 

FUNERAL  

    Chris & John Groh                                                     973-328-3203 

GREETERS  

   Darcy & Michael Ronchi                   973-328-4573  

INTERFAITH FURNISHINGS 

   Mary Jo Welch  973-361-1666  

LECTORS      

     Ro Peach  973-584-1041 

 LITURGY 

   Fr. Dan  973-584-1101 

MAINTENANCE  

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION 

   Sandie & Ed Keegan  973-927-1146 

MEALS ON WHEELS 

   Gene Cottrell  973- 584-0758 

MUSIC  

   Kathy Burke  973-610-5654 

   Tom Carle  973-349-7339 

OUTDOOR ENVIRONMENT  

   Tom & Peggy Ann Meola  973-895-4437 

PARISH TEAM LEADERSHIP   

   Kathy Dowis  973- 927-8554 

 PRAYER CHAIN    

   Susan Matos  973-989-0157 

PRAYER SHAWL  

   Chris Groh  973-328-3203 

PREGNANCY CRISIS HOTLINE  973-538-0967 

RCIA 

   Ed & Sandie Keegan  973-927-1146 

SAMARITANS 

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

SCOUTS 

   Jeff Mantell (Boy Scouts)  201-274-3925 

   Lance Laing (Cub Scouts)  206-949-4900  

TECHNOLOGY & COMMUNICATIONS   

   Janeen Sharp  973-219-1346 

USHERS 

   Joe Venezia  973-895-4669 

WOMEN OF FAITH 
 
   Moira A. Dziomba    973-584-3788 
 
 

Twenty-sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday: Am 6:1a, 4-7; 1 Tm 6:11-16; Lk 16:19-31 

Monday: Jb 1:6-22; Lk 9:46-50 

Tuesday: Jb 3:1-3, 11-17, 20-23; Lk 9:51-56 

Wednesday: Jb 9:1-12, 14-16; Lk 9:57-62 

Thursday: Dn 7:9-10, 13-14 or Rv 12:7-12a; Jn 1:47-51 

Friday: Jb 38:1, 12-21, 40:3-5; Lk 10:13-16 

First Saturday: Jb 42:1-3, 5-6, 12-17; Lk 10:17-24 

Sunday: Hb 1:2-3, 2:2-4; 2 Tm 1:6-8, 13-14; Lk 17:5-10 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK  
SUN. Sept. 25...2nd Grade Parent Mtg 10AM & Noon, Faith 
Formation Weekend.  
MON. Sept. 26éAA Mtg, Cub Scout Mtg 7PM, Bible Study 
7PM.  
TUES. Sept. 27éRosary 7PM, Boy Scouts 6:30PM, AXIS 
7:30PM.  

WED. Sept. 28...AA Mtg 9:30AM.  

THUR. Sept. 29éAA Mtg 9:30AM, All Choirs.   

FRI. Sept. 30éAA Mtg 9:30AM, Healthy Bones 10:30AM.  
SAT.  Oct. 1é Bridges Kitchen 6PM, AXIS @ Riameade Farm, 
Blessing of the Animals 3:30PM.  

SUN.  Oct. 2...Bridges Run.  

PARISH MINISTRIES & CONTACT 

tel:973-349-7339


PASTORAL CARE 

Kindly remember in your prayers the sick of our parish. 
May they experience the healing power of our gracious 
God:  Matthew Augustine, Filomena Bocchino, Chris 
Groh, Bridget Hochstuhl, Jim Klucharits, James 
Latham, and Dan Plaza.  

 PARISHPAY ONLINE GIVING 

A Secure and Convenient way to make offertory 
contributions to St. Matthews from the comfort of your 
home or any place with internet access. ParishPay 
allows you to make donations anytime (one time, 
weekly, monthly or annually) based on your personal 
schedule and family budget. No need to hassle with 
checks or cash. ParishPay offers multiple methods to 
make donations: credit card, debit card or eCheck. 
ParishPay enables donations to second and special 
collections too. ParishPay offers the ability to review 
your monthly donations, change your account 
preferences and donation amounts at any time, and will 
email an annual tax statement detailing your donations. 

 

  CONGRATULATIONS BILL RUANE  

Our prayerful support to Bill Ruane of our parish who was admitted to candidacy for 

the Permanent Diaconate program for the Diocese of Paterson on September 15, 

2016. Our support and encouragement on this journey for Bill and his wife Pam. 

MONDAY, September  19  

8:00AM  James Boyd  

TUESDAY, September 20  

8:00AM  Madeline Swiss 

WEDNESDAY,  September  21  

8:00AM  Rev. James Platania  

(Living Intention)  

THURSDAY, September 22  

8:00AM  Betty Din  

SATURDAY,  September 24  

 

 

5:00PM James Boyd  

SUNDAY, September 25  

8:00AM  Virginia Targas 

Harry G. Johansing 

10:00 AM Evelyn Guzo  

12:00PM Joseph Marasca 
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RCIAð  To Learn More, Join Us! 
If currently you have not completed the Sacraments of 
Initiation (Baptism or Eucharist or Confirmation) hereôs 
your opportunity!  The Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Adults (RCIA) prepares individuals for receipt of one or 
more sacraments: Baptism, Confirmation and/or 
Eucharist. 
 

If you want to learn more about the RCIA process, 
which will begin in late September, please call Deacon 
Ed Keegan at 973-927-1146 or email 
deacon.ed@stmatthewsrandolph.org  or contact Fr. 
Dan at 973.584.1101.  If you just want to talk to 
someone about your situation or that of a person you 
know who may be interested, please feel free to call 
us.  

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time ñMy child, remember that 
you received what was good during your lifetime while 
Lazarus likewise received what was bad; but now he is 
comforted here, whereas you are tormented.  Moreover, 
between us and you a great chasm is establishedéò Luke 
16:25-26  When God created the world He declared that it was 
good and He gave it to all mankind for us to enjoy.  However, 
over the years we have created a chasm between those who 
have great gifts and those who do not.  In todayôs Gospel we 
see that with our own generosity we must bridge that gap 
between those who have much and those who have little or we 
may find ourselves on the wrong side of the chasm in the next 
life. 

  July # August # 

Envelopes & Loose Cash $17,843 101 $14,324 102 

ParishPay $18,213 143 $17,301 138 

Total $36,056   $31.625   

(July has 5 weekends; envelope count is an average 

for the month) 

 

 Special Collections     August   

Missionary Coop    $2,434   

Building & Maintenance     $1,832   

     In a Christian sense, a steward is the manager of the affairs 

of God on earth. Everything we have, time, talent and 

treasures are given to us by God. Our offering (weekly 

contributions) is a symbolic act. Our money makes it possible 

for the Church to pay its bills and carry out its mission in 

Christôs name.  Thank you for your generosity. 

mailto:deacon.ed@stmatthewsrandolph.org


 

SCOUT NEWS! 
We are very proud to have such an active Boy Scout Troop 
#109 in our parish community with great leadership and 
parental support. We have been honored over the years to 
have a great many young men of our Troop to achieve the 
rank of Eagle Scout. 
In June, Jordon Gleniewicz was awarded Eagle and 
hopefully this fall two more young men will attain Eagle: Chris 
Mantell and Matt Doherty. 
Two of the projects (Jordanôs and Mattôs) are on our parish 
propertyðMattôs project is a fire pit with several benches to 
the left of our church building. We often have the opportunity 
such as at Menôs and Womenôs Cornerstone retreats and 
Youth Group to gather around a fire pit for prayer, discussion 
and fellowship. For us, as Catholics, fire is a sign of the Holy 
Spirit and the energy and warmth the Spirit pours forth. 
Jordanôs project is a Labyrinth for walking prayer. It too is 
located to the left side of our church building and offers a 
wonderful opportunity for prayerful meditation and reflection. 
Chrisô project is a footbridge on the Circular Trail in Hedden 
Park. Chris also cleaned up the trail in order for it to be safer 
for hikers. His project was completed in July.  

COFFEE TEA AND 
CAMARADERIE  

AKA Women of Faith  
We are a group of women of various ages 
nourishing our faith through prayer, learning, 
laughing, and sharing our stories over a cup of 

tea! Come join us and bring your cup. Our meetings for the 
remainder of 2016 are as follows: September 29, October 
13 and 27, November 10, and December 22! We meet 
from 1:00p- 2:30PM  in the Library at St. Matthews. If you 
have any questions please call Moira at 973-584-3788. Be 
empowered to live God's Word and Love like Jesus.  Donôt 

A NEW GROUP 
STARTING  AT  
ST. MATTHEWS! 

St. Matthewôs Play & Pray Group is a 
newly formed ministry for mothers and 
their young children (0-5 years) in our 

parish who are committed to family, motherhood and service 
to our community.  This Ministry aims to support and affirm 
mothers and introduce key principles of the Catholic faith to 
the youngest members of our parish. 
 

St. Matthewôs Play & Pray Group provides an opportunity for 
mothers to come together to share the joys and challenges 
of motherhood and incorporate a faith based play date for 
our little ones. 
 

Two meetings will be held each month; the 1st Tuesday of 
the month at 10:00 a.m. and one on a varying Saturday to 
be announced on a month to month basis.  Our gatherings 
will focus on fun faith filled experiences using songs, stories, 
crafts and service projects. 
 

Please join us for our first gathering on Tuesday, October 
4th from 10:00 -11:00 a.m. in Heritage Hall.  We also plan to 
meet on Saturday, October 15th at 10:00 a.m. which will 
also provide an opportunity for working mothers to 
participate in this Ministry with their children. For more 
information or to RSVP please  
E-mail Lauren DeRiggi (lombardo.lauren@gmail.com) or 
Kelly Meola (kellylmeola@gmail.com) and include your 
name and the names and ages of your children who will 
attend. 

Do you love to sing? Are 
you a singer or 

musician who wants to be 
more involved in the 
beautiful services and 

community at  
St. Matthew's? We need your help!   

The adult, teen, children, and bell choirs seek to expand 
membership. Our music ensembles require no training 
or prerequisites except a love of music and  
God. Weekly commitments are minimal but the rewards 
are exponential. Our music ensembles are fun and 
members become part of a loving and supportive family. 
Remember you are ALREADY member of St. Matthew 
the Apostle Parish's music ministry! Why not make it 
official?  All weekly  rehearsals resume on Thursday, 
September 8th. Children at 5:30, Bells at 6:00, Teens 
and Praise Band at 6:30, Adults at 7:30. Contact music 
ministers Kathy Burke or Tom Carle. We look forward to 
seeing you soon and getting our choir season off to a 
great new beginning!  

TICKET SALES BEGIN FOR  
The Harvest Dinner Dance   
October 22, 2016      7-11 PM 

A night of delicious food, fun, and entertainment   
Bring your own wine or beer! 

Ticket sales this weekend, Sept 24th & 25th  
This is a very popular event and  seating is limited 
so buy your tickets earlyðtickets 

are $45 each 
Buy individual tickets of tables of 8  
Full payment is required upon 

registration 
Tickets are first come first served 

BRIDGES NEEDS YOUR HELP 
St. Matthewôs will provide lunches to the homeless on 
SUNDAY, OCT. 2nd. We are in need of food items, supplies 
and volunteers.  Please refer to the sign up sheet here -
www.volunteersignup.org/8RBAE If you prefer, you may 
either purchase Shop Rite gift cards or donate cash or 
checks into the BRIDGES box located on the Shopperôs 
Table. We are especially grateful to any and all people who 
are available to assemble lunches on Saturday, Oct. 
1st following 5pm Mass, or deliver lunches on Sunday 
morning, Oct. 2nd at 9:30am (Minimum high school age) .  
Please contact Debbi Tavares for more information ï
debbifreedom@optonline.net. God bless you and thank you 
for your generous consideration. 

SUMMER 50/50 RAFFLE  
Thanks again to our persevering and faithful fundraising 
committee of St Matthew's in  conducting another faithful fund 
raiser for our parish community to help us support 
technological and capital improvements. Our thanks and 
appreciation go to our Chair Bob Scariello, along with Bob 
Bono, Karen Sammond, Trudy Dancsecs, Ann Mahoney, 
John and Marguerite McDonald, Leslie Doherty and Gary 
Sopko.  
 
11 lucky winners, the final sold ticket count came to 679 a 
little short from last yearôs 795. We awarded $16,975 in prize 
money. 1st prize came to $5,092.50 and the 10 2nd prizes 
came to $1,188.25 each. After all expenses were paid St. 
Matthewôs profited about 14,500.00.   

https://www.volunteersignup.org/8RBAE
mailto:debbifreedom@optonline.net


WAYS TO USE THE PRAYER LABYRINTH  

1. Ask God a question upon entering and then listen for an answer. For example: Ask God what he wants to tell you 

and  listen for an answer.  

2. Pray for yourself on the way in, stop to experience Godôs love in the center, and pray for others on the way out (or 

vice versa).  

3. Recite the Lordôs Prayer as you walk. (Instead, you may recite some familiar scripture. Repeat it  as you walk.)  

4. As you move toward the center of the labyrinth, focus on letting go of distractions or worries that keep you from 

God. In  the center, spend time reflecting on your relationship with God. Be aware of Godôs presence. Then, as you 

leave spend time giving thanks and praising God for all that he has done.  

5. As you move toward the center of the labyrinth, focus on letting go of distractions or worries that keep you from 

God. In  the center, spend time reflecting on your relationship with God. Be aware of Godôs presence. Then, you will 

sense  the need to move out into the world again. As you leave, walk with Jesus back into the 

places of ordinary life.  Adapted from Soul Shaper by Tony Jones 

AMERICAN RED CROSS BLOOD 
DRIVE  

SAVE THE DATE! 
St. Matthewõs Apostle Catholic Church 

Sunday, October 23, 2016 

9AM-2PM in Heritage Hall 
Go to St. Matthewõs website to sign 

up early! 
Www.stmatthewsrandolph.org 

FUN FRIDAY'S 
Mark your calendar to join a group of men and women 
participating in a program (non-aerobic)  to improve their 
balance, posture, flexibility and to increase muscle and bone 
strength, and have fun along the way. The fun begins at 
10:30 in heritage hall every Friday morning. For any 
questions and to enroll, please call or email  Shirley Kraft 
973-252-7393, kraconcept@gmail.com 

PLEASE SUPPORT ñHITTING 

FOR HAITIò 

Calling golfers and families: Wed Sept 

28 (rain date Sept 29), 4-8pm at your 

leisure.  Please join our ñHitting for 

Haitiò golf event including driving 

range, Par 3 course and/or mini 

golf.  Bring the family for a fun night of golfing or practice 

at Mt. Freedom Golf in Randolph to benefit the needy 

children in Haiti. For tickets please contact Nicole Gehan: 

nicole.gehan@gmail.com or 973-970-0812, or speak to 

anyone on the Haiti HAP committee. Tickets are $20 in 

advance or $25 at the door.  

Jordanôs Eagle project is a Labyrinth for walking prayer. It is located to the left side of our 
church building and offers a wonderful opportunity for prayerful meditation and reflection. 

SILVER AND GOLD  
WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS  

Couples, were you married in 1966 or 1991? You are warmly 
invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th Wedding Anniversary with 
the Church of Paterson. Bishop Serratelli will be the main celebrant 
at Mass at St. Peter the Apostle Church, Parsippany on:  
Sunday, November 6, 2016 at 4:00pm. 
 
Arrangements can be made by contacting the parish office. 
Registrations will be accepted through Monday, October 24, 2016. 
Information will be sent from the Office of Family Life once your 
registration has been processed. Congratulations on this joyous 
occasion. 

PARISH WELCOME 
ORIENTATION MEETING 

St. Matthewôs Parish is gifted with an increasing number of 

new people coming forth wanting to join our community. 
What a blessing this is! It shows the hunger people have to 
grow in their relationship with Christ and to become 
members of a faith community. It likewise shows that the 
spirit of our parish draws people to us. We are truly gifted to 
receive new people with their unique gifts and talents to 
build up the Body of Christ in our midst. 
If you would like to register at St. Matthews, after Mass, 
please introduce yourself to Fr. Dan, Deacon Ed or Deacon 
Rich and ask them for a Pre-registration card. After your 

card is received by the Parish Office, you will be sent a 
Welcome Letter and full Registration form; which you will 
return when you attend the New Parishioner Welcome 
Meeting, or if you wish, a home visit can be set up. 
St. Matthews has found that this new process will enable 
parishioners to be welcomed into our Parish Family while 
also presenting Fr. Dan the opportunity to get to know you 
and your family. By taking the time and effort in helping 
people to know and understand about the various ministries 
offered, we are confident that new parishioners will be 

encourage to become active in St. Matthewôs parish life. The 
next Welcome Meeting is Tuesday, October 3rd at 

mailto:nicole.gehan@gmail.com
tel:973-970-0812



